
  

 

 

April 24, 2018 

 

NOTICE 

 

RE: NSCC Adult Learning Program (ALP) 

Beginning September 2018 METS will no longer be providing funding supports for 

new clients entering the ALP program. 

Students currently attending the ALP program that have been in the program no 

more than two years, may still be eligible for funding supports for one additional 

year.  

Students who have been in the ALP program for three or more years will no 

longer be eligible for supports for living allowance, travel and childcare costs as of 

May 2018. 

If you have any questions please feel free to contact me. 

 

Wanda Westhaver  

NEO 


